To:

TELEPHONE No. 610.

5, Elopd's/Register of Britishy & Foreign Shipping,

Ocean Chambers, Lowgate,
o b el
DON. Hull,_23ra may 1906
REGR ./ MAY. 1906

.786}'67'07&66
S The Secretary,

/London,
gir,

In reply to your letter of the 2Ist instant,
respecting the case of the new tug "Pioneery built by MessTs
P. Me, Gregor & Co, for the Pioneer Towing & Lighter Company,
of this jport, we have respectfully to inform you that we have
repeate?ly seen the owners respecting the replacing of the
rudder Stopper, as advised us by the Society's Surveyors at
Glasgcw, and the Owners are anxious to avail themselves of the
first favoursble opportunity for us to see it, as they state
the stopper has beem fitted,and have been expecting almost
every day to advise us when and where the vessel would be in
a position for us to make the necessary examination, but
unfortunztely they have not been able to do so up to the
present,

We will take the first opportunity afforded us
to see the vessel and report further on the case,

Ve are,
TER
Your obedient Servants,

for the Surveycrs,
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